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Publication
No official guidance.
We are working on principle that high level messages from modelling will be in the DCCEE package document —aim
is for end June.
That there will be a separate summary modelling report — similar to the small printed pub from ALPF — aim end June.
Drafts week 23-30 May
Draft to Ministers offices 13 June
Printer — 24 June (needs to be 5 working days before needed)
We will be preparing a longer write up for web distribution — aim end June.

Consultants reports to be put on the web — aim is end June, but may be a bit later.

We are working on principle that Treasury will be printing the modelling document and putting the modelling on the
Treasury web page — as before.
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Regards,

General Manager

Macroeconomic Modelling Division

The Treasury, Langton Crescent, Parkes ACT 2600
phone: (02) 6263

mobile:

fax: (02) 6263

email: @treasury.gov.au






